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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
Contact: Frank Williams, Jr., Executive Director, White Plains Youth Bureau   
Tel:  (914) 422-1378
fwilliams@whiteplainsny.gov

WHITE PLAINS MY BROTHER’S KEEPER TO HOLD OPEN HOUSE


WHITE PLAINS, NY – March 16, 2022:  The White Plains My Brother’s Keeper will hold an Open House at the White Plains Youth Bureau, 11 Amherst Place on Saturday, April 2, 2022 from 12 – 2 p.m.   Michael Anzovino new program coordinator said he is looking forward to meeting parents and discussing the opportunities for youth through My Brother’s Keeper.  Parents of middle and high school youth are invited to attend.   Some of new program features include Boxing, self-defense/Martial Arts, goal setting and leadership workshops, audio visual programs, financial literacy and mentoring. 

For more information, call the White Plains Youth Bureau, 914-422-1378.
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